
 

 

17 October 2016 

  

UCT’s security level clarified 

  
The University of Cape Town alerted the campus incorrectly this morning that several 
universities, including UCT, have been declared a level-three security situation by the 
national commissioner of the South African Police Service, which, in effect, means that the 
Public Order Police are in command of the campus. 
 

We have now learnt that this is not correct. The universities have not been so declared. 
The universities are not under the command of the SAPS. Vice-Chancellors remain fully in 
control of the campuses and work with the SAPS to manage any situation where the SAPS 
may be needed. 
  
We regret the error and the confusion caused. 
  

ENDS 
  

Issued by: UCT Communication and Marketing Department 
  
Elijah Moholola 
Head: Media Liaison 
Communication and Marketing Department 
University of Cape Town 
Rondebosch 
Tel: (021) 650 5674 
Fax: (021) 650 3780 
Cell: (083) 981 7770 
Email: elijah.moholola@uct.ac.za  
Website: www.uct.ac.za 

  

 

mailto:elijah.moholola@uct.ac.za
http://www.uct.ac.za/

